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December Meeting Cancelled  
 

The regular meeting scheduled for Sunday December 8 has been cancelled due to the weather. 
 

The annual “SNACK FEST” will take place at the January meeting. No word as yet on whether the annual 
“Pot Luck Slide Show will also take place at the January meeting. In addition, the December competition will 
also be held at the January meeting along with the regular scheduled January competition. 
 
In addition, the BOD meeting has been postponed until next Wednesday night Dec. 11 at the usual time BUT 
it will be held at  Harmony Lodge in Winton Place instead of the Good Shepherd Lutheran Church. 
 
 
 
 

 
 

WHILE WE HAVE YOUR ATTENTION 
 
 

Frank Koch reports: 
 
There is a 3-rail train display at the Newport on the Levee in their exhibition hall/building. It was built specifically for 
the Holiday Season. There are three displays in the building  -  3 rail trains, Lego trains, and Santa. There is a $5.00 
admission charge to view all elements. 
 
They are looking for train operators (run trains, keep them on the track, and answer simple questions.) The display 
runs until January 5 and is open 6 days a week. (no Monday) from noon until 8pm. There is an elementary orientation. 
 
The are looking for people who will work at least 4 hour shifts for multiple days during this period. Since there is 
some training, they want to minimize the number they have to train. 
 
There is payment involved. They pay $8.00 per hour and yes you will have to report it. 
 
If your interested, call Brian at Newport on the Levee at 513 502-1790  and inquire. 


